
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Little Wandle Assessments will take 

place next week.  

 

The children will be making ‘special’ 

cards for their mummy’s or nanny’s. 

Please speak to me if you have any 

questions.  
 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 

 
Up and coming events.  

World Book Day celebrations on 

Friday 8th March. Dress up as your 

favourite character.  

 

PTFA quiz night on Friday 8th 

March. Please see class reps for 

information on how to purchase 

tickets online   

 

Family Learning Week. Join us on 

Monday 18th March, 2-3pm in the 

classroom to watch the teaching of 

phonics, maths and PSED. There will 

be time to join in with fun activities 

with your child. 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 
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Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
The weather this week has been 

very unpredictable! Most children 

love playing outside in all weathers, 

please try to ensure coats are warm, 

hooded and at least shower proof.  
  
This week’s learning… 

• In Little Wandle we have been 

reading longer sentences.  

• In maths we have been learning 

number bonds to 10.  

• The children are exploring the 

new planting area. We have 

labelled items and the children 

are using their phonic skills to 

read words such as ‘soil’, 

‘trowel’ and ‘seeds’. They have 

also been encouraged to write 

their own labels.  

 

 


